
Classroom

Learning Updates: Announcements:

FOR THE Month OF: November 

From the Desk of Miss Acosta and Miss Jantzen

Important Dates: Contact Me:

● 5th Grade Math: We are learning how to add, 
subtract, multiply, and divide fractions! 

● 6th Grade Math: We are finishing our algebra unit 
and preparing to learn about negative numbers!

● English/Language Arts: We are currently reading 
The Lion, The Witch, and The Wardrobe! 

● 5th Grade Social Studies: We will be learning 
about different explorers from all over the world 
and the 13 American Colonies!

● 6th Grade Science: We are learning about 
homeostasis and human impact on the 
environment!

1. While we are reading “The 
Lion, The Witch, and The 
Wardrobe” students will not 
have Simple Solutions for 
homework.
2. Please watch for snow 
delays and closing during the 
Winter. We will follow Goshen 
Community School for all 
school closings and delays. 
The school will also send 
messages through text, phone 
calls, and emails.

The cold weather is officially here! Please make sure to send your child with a winter coat, 
a hat, and gloves. We will be going outside in the snow! If your child would like to bring 

snow pants, they can change into their snow pants when they go to recess. 

● November 16th: School Advisory Meeting
● November 23rd - November 24th: Thanksgiving 

Break
● November 29th: Picture Retake Day
● December 14th: Christmas Program at GJHS
● December 19th - January 2nd: Christmas Break

teacher’s email: 
jacosta@stjohncatholic.com

school phone:
(574) - 533 - 9480
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